
ALL SAINTS, HASSOP (DE45 1NS) and ENGLISH MARTYRS, BAKEWELL (DE45 1DA) 
(Holy Ghost Fathers) 

Fr. Hugh Davoren C.S.Sp 
Tel:  01629 640241 

 

e-mail: all.saints.church@btconnect.com 
Rev. John Hague. Deacon 

Website: www.allsaintshassop.co.uk 
 

 

Last Sunday’s collection: Envelopes £263.58 Loose Plate £113.43 Total £377.01 

Gift Aid Envelopes are available in both churches for use by parishioners and visitors. Please use! 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation:   Saturday evenings: Hassop/Bakewell: 5.30 p.m.              Hassop/Bakewell on request. 
 

Week commencing Sunday, 24th July 2011 
 

Saturday 23rd   6.15 p.m. Bakewell Sam Burrell RIP 

Sunday 24th 10.00 a.m. Hassop Parishioners 

Mass of 17th Sunday 
of the Year 

Monday 25th   9.30 a.m. Hassop F  R  E  E St James, Apostle 

Tuesday 26th   9.30 a.m. Bakewell Communion Service Ss Joachim & Anne 

Wednesday 27th   9.30 a.m. Hassop Communion Service Feria 

Thursday 28th   9.30 a.m. Bakewell Communion Service Feria 

Friday 29th   3.00p.m. Hassop  Nuptial Mass St Martha 

Saturday 30th   6.15 p.m. Bakewell CSSp Intention 

Sunday 31st 10.00 a.m. Hassop Parishioners 

Mass of 18th Sunday 
of the Year 

 

Archbishop Bernard Longley of Birmingham launched the annual Day for Life, which this year focuses on the meaning of happiness. 
Day for Life is the Day the Church in England, Ireland, Scotland and Wales dedicates to celebrating the dignity of human life from 
conception to natural death. £267,309 was raised last year in the parishes through this collection.  Archbishop Bernard Longley 

thanked parishioners for their great generosity. 
 

Ministries weekend of 30th/31st July 
 Bakewell Hassop 

E. Ministers Rev. J. Hague Rev. J. Hague, B. Cain 

Readers S. Plant, P. Scott J. Byrne, L. Brooks 

Welcomers M. Hutchinson A. Lancashire, T. Clarke 

Flowers K. Colhoun  

Counters This week: PVH           Next week: CABG 
 

Don’t forget! Next week is NOT the first Sunday … July 

has 5 Sundays in the month. Normal weekend for us! 
 
This weekend we have the annual retiring collection for 
The Day for Life and gift aid envelopes are available. 
 

Pope Benedict XVI thinking of Grandparents says: “A 
point for reflection comes from the liturgical 

commemoration of Saints Joachim and Anne, parents of 

Our Lady, and therefore, grandparents of Jesus. This 
occasion makes us think of the subject of EDUCATION 

which has an important place in the pastoral work of the 
Church. In particular, it invites us to pray for grandparents, 

who, in the family, are the repositories and often witnesses 

of the fundamental values of life. The EDUCATIONAL 
TASK of grandparents is always very important, and it 

becomes even more so when, for various reasons the 
parents are unable to provide their children with an 

adequate presence while they are growing up.”   

(L’Osservatore Romano)  
 
Some Dates for August: 
 
5th First Friday Mass at 11.30am 
 

9th Social Committee meets at 2.00pm 
 

14th Anniversary Mass in Hassop 

16 – 21st World Youth Day Madrid 
 

21st Grace Dieu Pilgrimage to honour Our Lady of Mt 
Carmel. Details are on notice boards. 
 
Teresa Pathe’s new address is as follows: Flat 3, Mount 

St Joseph’s, Shire Oak Road, Headingley, Leeds LS6 2DE. 

Her telephone no. is 0113 2780393 and Teresa is very 
happy that she won the £50 in the last 100 Club! 
 

Mr James A Marples KHS from Texas U.S.A. has written 

to tell us that his great-grandfather was born in Baslow 
and later emigrated to the United States and asks that we 

remember the Marples family in our prayers. 

 

Julia Palmer is our Diocesan Coordinator of Catechetics 

and she is arranging a day for Catechists. It will be on 

Saturday 19th November this year! This would be an 
excellent opportunity for some of us to explore and enjoy a 

little bit the vocation of being Catechists. There will be 
plenty of further information as we go nearer the date but, 

if you would like to attend, reserve the date now. Bishop 

Malcolm is strongly encouraging all parishes to send 
delegates to Newark for this excellent initiative. Fr Hugh 

hopes to attend so there will be room in his car. 
 
Summer Cycling for beginners, teenagers and even all 
ages is organised by PEDALREADY and is based around 
Bakewell and Hassop Station. More info. on notice boards. 
 

It’s Summer Time & the livin’ is easy! A few days ago 
a circular with accompanying notices arrived addressed to 

Fr O’Neill. It’s inviting ‘unattached Catholics’ to join their 
mailing list. We all hope and pray that Fr O’Neill is not 

unattached but rather very much attached to us still! If 

you’re interested about what is on offer, their website is 
www.CATHUD.COM 
 

Sick and Housebound: We remember Mary Lee, Carole 

Petts, Patricia Turner, Christina Gentis, Stella Clegg, Joe 
Burns, Cliff Mann, Michael & Shirley Plant and Chris 

Holmes. 
 

Anniversaries: – We pray this week especially for our 
deceased parishioners and family members. We also think 

of Pat (Margaret’s sister) whose funeral Mass was 
celebrated on Friday. May their souls rest in peace 

 

 

 


